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Public Works 

 

January 14, 2025 
 
RE: Dura-patcher Purchase 
 
The City of Dickinson Public Works Street Division is planning to purchase a Cimline Dura Patcher 
to replace our current 2006 Duraco Dura Patcher with approximately 6,000 hours. This unit is 
similar to our current machine and we have a parts inventory on hand. The old unit will be sold at 
a future City surplus auction. 
 
A proposal was prepared for the City of Dickinson by the Swanston Equipment, utilizing the 
Sourcewell contract for purchasing. Sourcewell is a competitive contract solution that solicits 
purchasing quotes nationally. Sourcewell is recognized and used by several government 
agencies throughout North Dakota for purchasing equipment. 
 
Public Works staff recommends the purchase of the Cimline Dura Patcher from Swanston 
Equipment in the amount of $100,065 utilizing the Sourcewell contract. This capital purchase item 
was approved in the 2025 budget for the amount of $115,000 on a 5-year lease. 
 

Thank you, 

                   

Aaron Praus        

Public Works Director         

 


